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I, like many other ratepayers in the Randwick Council area DO NOT agree with their submission for this huge

increase in Council Rates.
The last rate rise we had was over and above the suggested rise Ipart recommend and to my knowledge it has not

been decreased.
Although I receive a fairly good pension due to working for the state government my pension only increases at the

rate of the CPI approximately between 2 & 3%.
With the increase in electricity, gas, water and all other necessities | find the Council rate increase to be manifestly

unjust.

David Hornigold
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